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 Dear parents/carers, 
               
As you may already be aware, the week commencing the 13th November is national Anti-Bullying Week. As 
a school, we will, as in previous years, be taking part in and supporting this national event which helps to 
raise awareness of bullying amongst children and young people. The theme of this year’s event is ‘Make a 
Noise About Bullying!’ 
 
 
The week will start with ‘Odd Socks Day’ on Monday 13th November. 
On this day we are asking that children come to school wearing odd socks- the brighter and bolder the 
better! This day is all about acknowledging and celebrating the fact that we are all different and I know that 
the children have really enjoyed participating over the last few years. 
 
We ask that children still wear their school uniform on this day with the exception of their socks! There will 
be no cost for this event. 
 
Throughout the rest of the week, each class will participate in an Anti-Bullying Week assembly as well as 
age-appropriate anti-bullying lessons with the aim of exploring discussing and promoting this issue. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Claxton 
 
Head teacher                                                                                                                
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